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From: Nicole Miller
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Cc: Wong, Jocelyn (BOS); Jeff Belote
Subject: Re: Withdraw of Temp Map appeal
Date: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:03:55 AM

 

Dear Clerk of the Board,
I would like to withdraw the Temp Map appeal for the 4 Addison development, scheduled for
06 May at 3pm for reasons of focusing on private resolution now that the developer is in
position of a survey with rear markers and we expect a proposal to be forthcoming from the
developer. Hopefully this will save time and money for the City as well as the developer.
Thank you,
Nicole
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